The recessed meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was reconvened on November 15, 2016 at 5:45PM in the Municipal Building. In attendance were Chairperson Rose Lyons, Supervisors Brian Geisel and Michaelene Harris.

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag.

The meeting was for the purpose of continuing preparation of the 2017 budget and any other business to properly come before the Board.

Public Comment: None

The supervisors continued to work on the budget line items to prepare the 2017 budget.

A motion was made by Rose Lyons and seconded by Brian Geisel to recess the meeting until November 30, 2016 at 6:00PM.

The meeting was recessed at 7:10PM